
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
September 16, 2024 
  
Dear Chain of Lakes’ Disciples and Friends, 
 
This summer, we engaged Mark Davy & Associates to conduct a feasibility study. The study’s 
purpose was to learn our faith community’s thoughts and opinions on our vision for an upcoming 
capital campaign to pay our mortgage over the next three years and make campus enhancements.  
 
Study results indicated that those who participated were fully supportive of our vision. Last 
weekend at Service we announced the Growing with Purpose Capital Campaign. The theme was 
created to communicate how this effort will assist members and friends in growing spiritually, as 
well as increasing Chain of Lakes’ membership. 
 
In November, we will launch a combined Growing with Purpose Capital Campaign and Annual 
Stewardship effort. Each household will be asked for:   
 A one-year commitment to Chain of Lakes’ Annual Stewardship to fund our ongoing ministry 

in 2025. This is the same request that we make every year at this time. 
 A separate, three-year commitment to the Growing with Purpose Capital Campaign to fund 

our required mortgage payments and additional campus enhancements. This commitment is 
over and above your giving to Annual Stewardship.  

  
Accompanying this letter is a summary of the feasibility study results and Questions & Answers 
with further details about our mortgage, building projects and campaign. At the end of Service on 
Sunday, October 27, we will be having a brief informational presentation to learn more! 
Campaign Committee members will be available afterwards to answer any questions!  
 
Please pray for the Annual Stewardship, Capital Campaign, and all who are working on these efforts.  
 
Sincerely in Christ, 
 
 
 
Paul Moore 
Pastor  


